
From:

Subject: Comments on NYM/2020/0238/FL - Case Officer Miss Helen Webster - Received from Mr Philip Shackleton
at Tresco, Barrie Barn, Robin Hoods Bay, YO22 4PD

Date: 29 April 2020 11:16:56

Dear Sirs
We wish to give notice in respect of this application that the proposed car parking is kept to the top end of the
car parking area shown on the plans The site line from our garden over the bay and out to sea looks over the
bottom end of
the new entrance area.
We request that any cars parked at Charity  are kept at the top end of the new parking space so that our views
are not restricted.
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